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A Message from one of our industry mentors 
  

Hi Jake and Newcomb Secondary College Community, 
 
 

We hope you are all keeping well and are able to continue your studies by remote learning in these 
challenging times.  

 
 

We at ALS are continuing our business with a few changes. We have set up a Quarantine area for 
our clients and staff where we practice social distancing.  

 
We look forward to times where we can once again have students come back when restrictions have 

been eased.  
 
 

We look forward to continuing our partnership with the Newcomb Secondary College Community 
and wish you all best in these challenging times.  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Kind Regards, 
Adele Vance 

Team Leader Chemistry, 
2IC, ALS Water Geelong 


